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MOTION: PEEPLES/SHAW to receive a briefing on the results of the COVID-19 Rider Impact Survey. 

The motion carried by the following vote:

 Action  Text: 

Marketing and Communications Manager Nichele Laynes presented the staff report.

Director Shaw noted the difference in the demographics of the responses when 

compared with pre-COVID surveys and asked staff to comment. Ms. Laynes 

responded that the demographics were likely different because the survey was 

digital, saying that prior to COVID-19, staff would have provided more personal 

assistance in their outreach to riders to gather survey information.

Director Young asked if the results of the survey would be used to gauge future 

service.  Director of Service Development and Planning Robert del Rosario advised 

that the survey results were not statistically valid and little information derived from 

the survey could be used in furtherance of determining future service.

Vice President Ortiz noted that 77% of riders are still pushing for six-foot social 

distancing and asked what the plan would be should a vaccine be developed.  

General Manager Michael Hursh advised that the District is following the guidance 
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of local health officials and reminded the Board that any changes in social 

distancing requirements on buses would be brought back to the Board along with 

staff's rationale to relax the current guidelines.

President Wallace, Vice President Ortiz, Director Harper, Director 

Williams, Director Shaw, Director Peeples, Director Young

7Ayes:
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